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webmineral@gmail.com

From: John Betts Fine Minerals <j.betts@johnbetts-fineminerals.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 10:37 AM

To: webmineral@gmail.com

Subject: Betts Minerals - now back in New York City

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

Large Mineral Sale at John Betts - Fine Minerals 
 

 

 

Many thanks to the collectors that helped me lighten load by making offers on my largest 
minerals. 

 
I am now back home in New York City and all is back to normal. I hope to have new minerals 

posted for next Tuesday. But it may take some time to get organized again. 
 

  In the meantime, please visit my site to  
see available minerals at: 

Mineral Galleries 

 
or cut-and-past this link into your browser: 

http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/gallery.htm 
 

Sincerely, 
  
John Betts, owner 
John Betts - Fine Minerals 
Mailing address only: 215 West 98 Street 
New York City, NY 10025 
212-678-1942 

  

 

 

See the new update at: New Listings Page  
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